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Ladies and gentlemen, dear colleagues, dear guests, 

This is the closing talk of the 40th International Conference on High Energy Physics. It has been 

very different from a normal conference but let me hope that it was interesting and useful. And 

as usual: it could not happen without strong support and tireless effort of many people and 

institutions. It is impossible to list them all, but I tried (see Figures 1 and 2 and Table 1) and 

already now apologise to all not listed.  

At the end I have to thank the C11 commission: we have been given a second chance: 

ICHEP2024 has been assigned to Prague and let’s hope it will be a standard one. 

 
Fig. 1: Organising institutions 
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Fig. 2: List of people who contributed significantly to the organization 

 

BBNNLL Jablotron 

CCEERRNN JINR 

DDEESSYY KEK 

GGSSII  DDaarrmmssttaaddtt MSMT 

IIHHEEPP  BBeeiijjiinngg Centre of Advanced Applied Sciences 

(co-financed by EU) 

CZ.02.1.01/0.0/0.0/16_019/0000778 

IINN22PP33  

  

Tab. 1: Contribution of these sponsors is acknowledged. 
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